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14th December, 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Lecture at Redmaids’ High School – Monday 29th January, 2024 

 

The music department has organised a visit to Redmaids’ High School to attend a lecture by Dr. Jon Godsall, 

a musicologist and former lecturer at the University of Cambridge and Royal Holloway (University of London). 

Dr. Godsall is a specialist in the history and analysis of music in film. This will be an invaluable experience for 

our Year 12 and Year 13 students, who study Music for Media as part of the AQA A Level Music course. 

Details of the visit are below. 

 

Date: Monday 29th January, 2024 

Depart: Minibus leaves St. Bede’s at 9:30am 

Venue: Redmaids’ High School 

Activity: Lecture and workshop (10:00am – 12:50pm) 

Return: Arrive at St. Bede’s at approximately 1:15pm 

 

 

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please click the following link or scan the QR code below to 

complete the reply slip on Google Forms by Friday 5th January, 2024: https://forms.gle/bwxFjBoDQ9gU7pRu9.  

 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding the visit to Redmaids’ High School, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Please thank your child for their continued hard work in our A Level Music lessons. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr James Lewis, Mr Jack Hibbs and Mr Henry Shellard 

Music Department 

St. Bede’s Catholic College, Bristol 
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